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Dear Parents,        25th November 2016  

Early Years Christmas Concert – ‘Nativity’ 

Wednesday 14th December 9.30am - Dress Rehearsal 

(Grandparents & Parents with Babies & Toddlers) 

 

Thursday 15th December 9.30am – Performance (Adults only) 

Friday 16th December 9.30am – Performance (Adults only) 

The Early Years Christmas Concert will be held on the above dates, seating a maximum 

of 120 in the audience per performance.  Consequently, each family will be allocated 2 

tickets only on a first come first served basis.  Entrance is by ticket only. 

Please indicate on the slip below which performance you would like to attend and return 

to the school office as soon as possible and the tickets will be sent home with your 

child. 

Don’t forget that grandparents and parents with babies and toddlers are welcome to 

attend the dress rehearsal at 9.30am on Wednesday 14th.  No ticket is required for 

this performance but to help with seating, please indicate below if you will be attending 

this performance and how many seats are required. 

Yours sincerely, 

Early Years Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Early Years Christmas Concert – ‘Nativity’ 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………………… 

seats required for Wednesday 14th December at 9.30am – Dress Rehearsal 

(Grandparents/ Parents with young children) 

 

(Please tick as appropriate) 

2 tickets – Thursday 15th December at 9.30am – Performance (Adults Only) 

OR 

2 tickets – Friday 16th December at 9.30am – Performance (Adults Only) 

 


